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P.O. Box 27150 – 00100 Nairobi, Kenya

PRESS RELEASE

KENYA ICT BOARD PROVIDES BANDWIDTH CAPACITY SUPPORT TO THE BUSINESS PROCESS OUTSOURCING (B.P.O) INDUSTRY  
Nairobi, 17TH October 2008
The Government of Kenya has received credit from the International Development Association (IDA) worth US$ 114.4 Million equivalent toward the cost of the Transparency & Communications Infrastructure Project (TCIP). 

The board therefore intends to apply part of the proceeds for bandwidth capacity support for the business process outsourcing industry.
The Kenya ICT Board’s main mandate is to market Kenya as a BPO destination. This bandwidth capacity support will reduce the cost of bandwidth and thus give support to the industry to ensure that Kenya really does compete on a global scale. The capacity support will be disbursed effective 1st July 2007.
Eligibility for the bandwidth capacity support is open to all BPO operators in Kenya who currently offer outsourcing services. The Kenya ICT Board will audit the companies and oversee the disbursement of the funds to the BPO operators upon receipt of applications from operators.
Mr. Paul Kukubo, CEO Kenya ICT Board says, “Increasing Kenya’s competitiveness in the global BPO sphere is vital for our country’s economic growth and performance. This bandwidth capacity support will help us to build a competitive BPO industry and thus put Kenya on the global outsourcing map. This will go a long way in advancing the performance of BPO operators in Kenya, through reducing operating costs.” 
The criteria and procedure for bandwidth capacity disbursement if as follows:
Step 1: BPO companies to register with Kenya ICT Board as a BPO operator by completing a registration form available at Kenya ICT Board Offices and on our website (www.ict.go.ke)

Step 2: Sign a “Pilot BPO Capacity Purchase Scheme Pilot MOU Agreement" with the Kenya ICT Board. The MOU documents are available at Kenya ICT Board Offices – 12th Floor Telposta Towers, Koinange Lane.
Step 3: Audit and verification of the required submissions will be carried out. Upon completion, the capacity support will be provided.
Step 4: Post award, monitoring and Evaluation will be carried out consecutively and concurrently by a Kenya ICT Board at regular intervals 
-ENDS –
Enquiries

Lucy Odhiambo Email: lodhiambo@ict.co.ke  Tel: +254 20 2093040 / 0737 839047
Sheila Kandie Email: skandie@ict.go.ke Tel: +254 721 243363 / 020 3585300
About Kenya ICT Board:

The Kenya ICT Board was established by HE President Mwai Kibaki, as a state corporation under the State Corporations Act Cap. 446 on 19th February 2007. 

The achievement of an information-based society is one of the main priorities of the Government towards the realization of national development goals and objectives for wealth and employment creation. ICT is one of the fastest growing sectors in the country. Harnessing of ICT will therefore help the Government to realize a number of its key public policy objectives.
The objectives of the Kenya ICT Board include: To develop, launch and sustain a globally compelling brand marketing campaign for Kenya ICT, To develop and promote competitive ICT industries in Kenya, To develop world class Kenyan ICT institutions and  To increase ICT access.
www.ict.go.ke 
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